THE PRESCOT SCHOOL



IN THE BUSINESS OF LEARNING - SINCE 1544

13th January 2021

Knowsley Park Lane, Prescot Merseyside L34 3NB T: 0151 477 8680 E: info@prescotschool.org.uk www.prescotschool.org.uk

Mrs A L Kennedy BA, PGCE, NPQH Head of School

Dear Parent/Carers,

You will be pleased to know that from Monday 18th January 2021 a voucher scheme for free school meals will once again be introduced. It is essential that all those that can, use an email account to download the vouchers.

As the rates of Covid 19 continue to rise in the borough travel must be kept to a minimum to protect our community and the NHS so we would ask you to urgently supply us with an email address if you have not already done so. Please send your email address to info@prescotschool.org.uk so that your vouchers can be sent directly to you, please ensure you include your child's name in the email.

School will order vouchers as soon as we can and they will be sent onto you as quickly as the system allows. Please do not expect them until later next week.

If you have any issues or queries, please contact the school office on the above number between 8am and 3pm.

Please continue to follow the current guidelines and stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Kennedy Head of School

